

WWW.LPHS.ORG

August 2016

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

The staff of Lake Park High School's West Campus cordially invite you to attend our annual **Parent Curriculum Night on Wednesday, September 7, 2016**. This evening offers a wonderful opportunity for parents and teachers to meet and establish a positive working relationship.

The program will begin at 6:45 pm for our early bird classes. If your student does not have an early bird class, 1st period will start at 7:00 pm. You will follow an abbreviated version of your son's/daughter's schedule on the back of this page. Please have your student write out his/her schedule for you, and bring the schedule the night of the program. It will serve as a guide for you to find your way to classes.

The following presentations will also take place:

- Between 1st and 2nd periods our counselors will meet all parents in the auditorium and will highlight services that are available to support your junior and/or senior student. Counselors will also be available in the cafeteria during your breaks to answer any questions you might have.
- During your son's and daughter's study hall, student support period or lunch, the Resource Center located on the 2nd floor in room 230 will be open and you are encouraged to visit. The staff will present during each period about available books, databases, and other online resources.
- Mr. Joe Tita, Manager of Instructional Technology, will be available in the Gen Lab on the second floor in room 231 during all periods to discuss Google Apps for Education.
- Parents of students attending Technology Center of DuPage will meet in room 104 during the Technology Center of DuPage time slot.

The Lake Park Booster Club will have a membership table available for parents who may be interested in joining or purchasing some Lancer wear.

We're looking forward to seeing you on September 7!

a fourt

Sincerely,

John Gouriotis Principal

/rs

600 S. MEDINAH ROAD, ROSELLE, IL 60172-2598 PHONE: 630-529-4500 | FAX: 630-295-5212